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I am writing in SUPPORT of this bill.  I believe this can benefit our children greatly, 

giving them another healthier alternative of food served in school.  Not only is our 

childrens health a great reason to support this bill, but also to bring more revenue to 

the coastal communities.  It is shocking to know most of our Oregon waters seafood 

are actually shipped out of state and we import from other states.  This seems 

backwards.  Please vote YES on this bill.  


